
 

Public Meetings 
Interstate 95 Corridor Improvement Plan 

 

You are invited to attend a meeting or use an online platform to learn about the Interstate 95 Corridor 
Improvement Plan and provide input on potential improvements. 

 

The Commonwealth Transportation Board, with support from the Office of Intermodal Planning and 
Investment (OIPI), the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT), and the Department of Rail and Public 
Transportation (DRPT), is developing an I-95 Corridor Improvement Plan as requested in Senate and House 
of Delegates resolutions (SJR 276 and HJR 581) adopted by the 2019 General Assembly.  
 
The Commonwealth Transportation Board has initiated a data-driven study to develop the I-95 Corridor 
Improvement Plan which will (i) identify key problem areas along the corridor, and (ii) identify potential 
targeted solutions and areas for additional review and study.  

 

You are invited to provide input on the I-95 Corridor Improvement Plan online or at an in-person 
meeting, the second in a series of online feedback opportunities and meetings between now and later this 
fall. The purpose of this second series of meetings is to solicit input on potential targeted safety and 
congestion solutions along I-95 in the Commonwealth. There will be a brief presentation at the beginning of 
each meeting followed by time for the public to provide input on potential solutions for safety and congestion 
issues in the corridor. The Commonwealth Transportation Board will take your comments into consideration 
as it develops the Plan. Comments can be submitted via email to: VA95corridorplan@vdot.virginia.gov.  
 
The Northern Virginia meeting will also provide information and opportunity for input on the I-95 Auxiliary 
Lane project between Route 123 and Route 234 on I-95 south. The Richmond meeting will be combined 
with the region’s regularly-scheduled Fall Transportation Meeting. 
 

The online comment form will be available at va95corridor.org beginning October 7, 2019.  You 

can find meeting materials there as well.  Attendance at the meetings in not required in order to submit 
comments online.  
 

The comment period will end October 25, 2019. Additional comment opportunities will be available 
throughout the study. 

Public meetings will be held at the below-listed dates and times at the noted locations.  
 

Wednesday, October 9, 2019 
Fredericksburg 

James Monroe High School  
2300 Washington Avenue  
Fredericksburg, VA 22401 

6–8 p.m. 

Tuesday, October 15, 2019* 
Richmond District 

Richmond Marriott Short Pump 
4240 Dominion Boulevard  

Glen Allen, VA  23060 
4-7 p.m. 

*This meeting is combined with 
regularly-scheduled Fall 
Transportation Meetings.  

Thursday, October 17, 2019 
Northern Virginia* 

Freedom High School 
15201 Neabsco Mills Rd. 
Woodbridge, VA 22191 

6–8 p.m. 
*This meeting will include 

information about the auxiliary lane 
project on southbound I-95 between 

Route 123 and Route 234. 
 

VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities in accordance with 

Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need further information on these policies or 

need special assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English proficiency, please contact the 

Virginia Department of Transportation’s Title VI Specialist at 804-786-2730 (TTY users call 711). 

 

mailto:VA95corridorplan@vdot.virginia.gov
http://www.ctb.virginia.gov/projects/major_projects/i-95_study.asp

